Village of LaGrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

April 13, 2023
Council President Karpinski started the Committee of Whole meeting at approximately 6:50 p.m.  The following council members were present:  Flynn, Price, Gregory, Dill, and Honer.

The open items list was reviewed.  Fiscal Officer Homer-Miller mentioned the items that are being worked on and/or that she felt should take priority.  Several open items are assigned to Solicitor Clark.  Updates will be requested of Clark during the regular council meeting.
Homer-Miller updated council on recent incidents on municipal property involving bus drivers. 

Funding of the Lagrange Community Park was discussed.  In addition to the township and village providing funds to the park, they are asking the groups who use the park (i.e., Keystone School District, football, hotstove, soccer, etc.) to make contributions.  They also are increasing their fees.  The village had $3,947 in park expenses in 2022.  Honer asked if we should look at a park levy; it was attempted years ago but was shot down.  The LaGrange Township trustees agreed to pay half for the park drive.  Mayor Kincannon suggested that village council approve paying for the other half of the park drive.
There being no further business, the Committee of the Whole meeting ended at 7:25 p.m.  
Signed: ____________________________
Attested by: _______________________________
  Curt Karpinski, Council President

         Christie Homer-Miller, Fiscal Officer
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